
 

2013 One Show deadline extended!

NEW YORK, US: The One Show deadline has been extended to 15 February 15*.

There's still time to get your entries in for the One Show, One Show Design, One Show Interactive and One Show
Entertainment and have a shot at winning the Gold Pencil you desire.

Enter now.

*All entries created in our online system after Thursday, 31 January are subject to a late fee of US$50/entry.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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